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Index of Records Responsive to Access Request 20.004* 

Item Page(s) Description of Records 
Access 

Granted?  
Exemptions 

Applied? 
Comments 

1 1-4 

Property Standards Complaint #1123670 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Enforcement Officer Notes; and, 

 Photograph. 

Partial 38(b) 

Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 
Enforcement Officer notes pertaining to 
unrelated enforcement matters redacted as 
the information is not responsive to the 
access request. 

2 5-8 

Property Standards Complaint #1123977 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Enforcement Officer Notes; and, 

 Photograph. 

Partial 38(b) 

Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 
Enforcement Officer notes pertaining to 
unrelated enforcement matters redacted as 
the information is not responsive to the 
access request. 

3 9-13 

Property Standards Complaint #1126376 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Enforcement Officer Notes; and, 

 Photographs. 

Partial 38(b) 

Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 
Enforcement Officer notes pertaining to 
unrelated enforcement matters redacted as 
the information is not responsive to the 
access request. 

4 14-17 

Property Standards Complaint #1149451 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Enforcement Officer Notes; and, 

 Photographs. 

Partial 38(b) 

Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 
Enforcement Officer notes pertaining to 
unrelated enforcement matters redacted as 
the information is not responsive to the 
access request. 
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Index of Records Responsive to Access Request 20.004* 

Item Page(s) Description of Records 
Access 

Granted?  
Exemptions 

Applied? 
Comments 

5 18-56 

Property Standards Complaint #1131022 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Enforcement Officer Notes;  

 Order to Comply; and, 

 Photographs. 

Partial 38(b) 

Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 
Image of identifiable individual redacted 
from photograph. 
 
Enforcement Officer notes pertaining to 
unrelated enforcement matters redacted as 
the information is not responsive to the 
access request. 

6 57-58 

Property Standards Complaint #1147725 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; and, 

 Photograph. 

Partial 38(b) 
Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 

7 59-64 

Property Standards Complaint #1151296 and 
associated documentation: 

 Order to Comply; 

 Photographs; and, 

 AMANDA Screenshots. 

Partial 38(b) 
Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 

8 65-72 

Property Standards Complaint #1141125 and 
associated documentation: 

 Administration Log Sheet; 

 Order to Comply; 

 Photographs; and, 

 AMANDA Screenshots. 

Partial 38(b) 
Name, address and telephone number of 
identifiable individual redacted. 
 

 
  
                                            
     * A copy of all records of Property Standards complaints and investigations pertaining to 33 Kintyre Street, Brampton for the period 
from January 1 to December 31, 2019. File #1145597 is specifically requested. 


